
 

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS             

Network Contracting Office 22, SAO-West 
4811 Airport Plaza Drive, Suite 600 

Long Beach, CA 90815 

 
August 3, 2016 

 

In reply Refer to: 600/NBC 

  

 

 

In response to your request for Tax Exemption and/or Resale Certificates, please be advised that 

the Department of Veterans Affairs is an agency of the Federal Government and is exempt from 

sales and use taxes. We do not procure items for subsequent resale. 

 

Tax Exemption Numbers for the areas of our responsibility are as follows: 

 

STATION TAX EXEMPT 

NUMBER 

VA Long Beach Healthcare System C-2-95-1652897 

VA Greater Los Angeles Healthcare System 74-1612229-F 

VA San Diego Healthcare System & Fort Rosecrans Cemetery 237-26-2137 

Loma Linda VA Medical Center & Riverside National Cemetery 953625072 

LA National Cemetery 080503410 

VA Southern Nevada Healthcare System 74-1612229F 

 

We do not furnish Tax Exemption certificates unless there is a specific purchase involved and 

when specifically requested in writing by the vendor. 

 

Further information may be found in Ruling 54 (California Ad. Code 2014) “Sales to the United 

States and It’s Instrumentalities, or your local tax code. 

 

Your understanding in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daniel Ruiz 

Contracting Officer – Supply Team II 

Department of Veterans Affairs | Service Area Office - West 
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4811 Airport Plaza Drive, Suite 600, Long Beach, Ca 90815 

(562) 766-2280 (O) | (562) 766-2359 (F) | Direct Fax: (562) 346-1725 | Email:  

Daniel.Ruiz@va.gov 


